COVID-19 and University Closures - What Institutions Can Expect as Students File Class Actions Against Them

The Defense Research Institution's Commercial Litigation Committee Newsletter June 2, 2020

In the article titled "COVID-19 and University Closures - What Institutions Can Expect as Students File Class Actions Against Them," published in the *Defense Research Institute's Commercial Litigation Committee Newsletter 'The Business Suit'*, Eric Samore, Ronald Balfour, and Michael Chang discuss the class actions filed against universities by students who feel "short-changed" due to the COVID-19 and the transition to remote learning.

PROFESSIONALS

Ronald Balfour Partner

Michael M. Chang Associate

Eric L. Samore Partner

RELATED SERVICES

Class Action

COVID-19 Resource Center & Task Force

